8551 EAST LONG LAKE DRIVE SCOTTS, MI 49088

269-321-1600 FAX 269-321-1655

June 7, 2023

Dear Vicksburg Board of Education,

It is my pleasure to inform you of my recommendation to progress the following teachers within their probationary period at Tobey Elementary. We have been very fortunate to have hard-working, dedicated professionals that stay focused on our district-wide mission at Tobey. Please accept the following recommendation.

The following teachers will be progressing to the 5th year of their probationary period:

Angie Byrne - Second Grade Teacher Katie Ruihley - First Grade Teacher Aaron Willett - Special Education Teacher

The following teachers will be progressing to the 3rd year of their probationary period:

Sarah Wasson - First Grade Teacher Chelsea Flickinger - Second Grade Teacher Brianna Hall - Third Grade Teacher Tatum Odell - Elementary Physical Education

The following teacher will be advancing to her 2nd year of her probationary period.

Tabitha Sears - Kindergarten Teacher Kristen Shook - Elementary Librarian

Thank you for your consideration to progress these hard-working professionals.

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Barwegen

Tobey Principal

